
 

Get Involved with Texas Charter School Lobby Week, December 7 – 11 

You are invited to attend Texas Charter School Lobby Week: a special virtual event to foster 
authentic relationships between the charter community and state lawmakers. Lobby Week will take 

place from December 7- December 11, 2020. TPCSA will do a lot of the heavy lifting for you! We'll 
match you with your lawmaker, partner you with other charter advocates, schedule your virtual 

lawmaker visit, and provide you with all the information you need to have a successful week.  

How to participate:  

1. Complete the TPCSA Lobby Week Registrant Contact Form to let us know you're coming. 

The deadline to register is November 18. This will provide TPCSA time to group you with the 
right people and schedule group meetings with lawmakers.  

2. Register for the virtual Lobby Week Orientation to help prepare for the week. Orientation will 

be held December 7 from 9:00 – 11:00 AM. It will be recorded and share with those who 
cannot attend. 

3. Meetings with lawmakers will be 30 minutes and are held in the mornings. You will likely be 
asked to attend just one meeting. More information and training about key messages and 

policy priorities will come to you as the date gets closer. 

 


